
  

 

 

COVID-19 Safety Measures March 21, 2022 
Conservation Sudbury Main Office - 199 Larch St. Suite 401 
Lake Laurentian Conservation Area Nature Chalet - 2309 South Bay Rd 

On March 9, 2022 the Province’s Chief Medical Office of Health announced that mask 
requirements in most settings would end on Monday March 21, 2022. Despite this 
announcement, Public Health Sudbury & Districts continues to strongly recommend the use of 
masks in indoor public settings. It is indicated that the Omicron variant of COVID-19 continues 
to circulate widely in our district and masking remains an effective tool to protect individuals. 
Conservation Sudbury will continue to follow recommendations from Public Health Sudbury & 
Districts to ensure measures are in place to provide a safe working environment for staff and 
visitors.  

The following COVID-19 safety measures are in place for visitors entering the main office or 
Nature Chalet:  

• All individuals must wear a face covering at all times that covers the mouth, nose and 
chin without gaping, unless exempt. 

• Individuals must maintain at least two meters distance from all other individuals and 
staff members.  

• Visitors are encouraged to practice proper hygiene practices including hand washing 
and respiratory etiquette.  

• Individuals must complete a COVID-19 self-assessment on the day of their appointment.  

• Individuals who do not pass the self-assessment will not be permitted to enter. 
Accommodations to complete the scheduled appointment electronically or by 
telephone will be arranged.  

 

 

 

  

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/

